
 

 

 
  

Mission Street Brick Sewer Rehabilitation Project 
Notice of 24‐hour Continuous Work Starting May 24  

Segment 1: Mission Street ‐ Cesar Chavez to 24th Street 
 
 

Starting the week of May 24, 2021, crew will begin the rehabilitate process called “Cured-in-place-pipe” lining 
(CIPP) work for the 100-year old sewer pipes under Mission Street. This process is shorter and less disruptive 
than digging up the street to replace the entire sewer pipes. For more information about CIPP, visit 
sfpuc.org/curedpipe. Your sewer and water services will not be affected during construction.  

 
Rehabilitation of the sewer requires equipment in the street and continuous operation for 2 to 5 days between 
the sewer manholes. Expect parking restrictions and traffic impacts on the blocks where work is occurring.  
Please consider alternate routes, and plan ahead when traveling through the area. 
 
WHERE: Work will begin May 24 between Cesar Chavez and 24th Street. Work is anticipated between 21st and 
23rd Streets June 14, pending schedule delays.  
 

WHEN: Starting May 24*, for each block where sewer rehabilitation will occur, work will include continuous 
daytime and nighttime (24-hour) operations for 2-5 days. Project completion is anticipated November 2021.   
                               *Schedule subject to change due to weather or unforeseen circumstances.  
 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
 

NOISE: Continuous daytime and nighttime (24-hours per day) work will last at each location for approximately 2 
to 5 days. Neighbors may hear construction noise periodically. Noisy work will be conducted in compliance with 
the San Francisco Noise Ordinance.   
 

ODORS: This CIPP work can result in a distinct and unpleasant odor, which may be noticeable around and 
downwind of the work area.  This is not a sewer odor and there are no public health concerns, but outdoor 
businesses located near the work zone may notice the unpleasant odors.  The contractor will implement 
construction procedures to minimize airborne styrene during CIPP work. To help reduce odors, briefly run water 
in all sinks and drains to make sure p-traps are filled (p-traps are the “u” shape portion of drain pipes). Drains 
can also be covered with a wet towel. For more information visit sfpuc.org/curedpipe. 
 

PARKING: Street parking will be impacted near construction zones. “No-parking” signs will be posted 72 
hours in advance. 
 

TRAFFIC: Partial lane closures may be necessary to ensure safety of workers and the public. Detour signage will 
be provided, as needed. 
 

MUNI: For the work between Cesar Chavez & 24th Street, MUNI operation and bus stops are NOT impacted.   
 

ACCESS: Follow posted signage on site. Businesses and residents in the work zone will maintain access to their 
driveways and entrances during construction. 
 

SEWER AND WATER SERVICES in the area will NOT be interrupted during construction. 
 

Contact: Please leave SFPUC Communications a message at (415) 554-3233, ssip@sfwater.org. 
After hours: please call 3-1-1. For more information visit sfpuc.org/missionsewer. 

 
Si necesita asistencia en español llame 415-554-3289 

Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554–3289. 

如果您需要中文協助、請致電 415-554-3289。 



 

 

Open this notice for important information about construction in your neighborhood. 
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